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Heemstra, Sarah

From: Heemstra, Sarah

Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 1:48 PM

To: Heemstra, Sarah

Subject: Infection Prevention Champions Program: Wrap Up

 

 
 

  

 

  

Dear Champion, 

  
Your Champion Program term will be coming to a close on May 31, 2017. As this date 
approaches, we would like to help you wrap up any outstanding items. 
  
Requirement Deadlines 
The final four requirements will be due on December 31, 2017. These include: 

 Describe progress made on the goals submitted for Champion's unit 

 Champion has  participated in 180 minutes of infection prevention education 
during the term 

 Champion's unit has participated in 120 minutes of infection prevention 
education during the term 

 The champion's manager completes an evaluation of the champion 

To see a list of the full term's requirements, click here. 
  
Requirements should either be emailed to Champions@sgna.org or faxed to 312-673-
6694 by the end of your champion term. 
  
Bi-monthly E-letters 
For reference in the future, save or print all of the e-letters that were emailed to you 
during your term. These letters can be found here. Access to these letters ends after 
your champion term, so be sure to save them by that date. 
  
Renew Participation in the Program 
Whether you continue your role or you pass the torch to a new unit champion, renew 
your unit's participation in the program. 
  
If you are a facility that is looking to address additional needs for your unit each 
year, continue building an actionable plan with the one-year A.I. program for $200 ($50 
savings). 
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Remember to keep sharing best practices with your colleagues. In addition, please 
share any improvements you've seen within your unit with SGNA. 
  
We hope this program helped your facility focus on infection prevention at the highest 
level through education, quality control and performance improvement measures and 
that you have built relationships with the designated infection control, education and 
quality staff members or departments in your facility for ongoing collaboration in this 
important endeavor.  

Sincerely, 

  

The SGNA Infection Prevention Work Group  

  
  

 

The Infection Prevention Champions Program is generously supported by Boston Scientific. 

 

Society of Gastroenterology Nurses and Associates, Inc. 
330 North Wabash Avenue, Suite 2000 | Chicago, IL 60611-7621 

P: 800/245-7462, In Illinois: 312/321-5165 | F: 312/673-6694 
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